
From:  

Brett Yost  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

Please require an Environmental Impact Statement for the Rose Quarter Freeway project. Please 
prioritize ODOT funding that improves safety on roads and highways throughout the state instead of 
freeway expansion. Please prioritize funding projects that reduce car dependency instead of those like 
the Rose Quarter project that increase it.  

 


